
From: Soura, Christian
To: Mayer, DougDougMayer@gov.sc.gov

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
CC: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/17/2013 6:17:40 PM
Subject: Re: RFI Posted

Probably not - off chance you might get a question about it tomorrow, though.


CLS


 

From: Mayer, Doug 

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2013 06:07 PM

To: Soura, Christian; Pitts, Ted 

Cc: Baker, Josh 

Subject: RE: RFI Posted 

 

Is this something the press would be interested in?
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2013 4:31 PM

To: Pitts, Ted

Cc: Mayer, Doug; Baker, Josh

Subject: FW: RFI Posted
 
                The RFI for the Social Impact Bond project at HHS has been posted.  Entities have until November 1st to 
submit responses.  We’re not awarding a contract at this point – we’re gathering information that will help us decide 
how to proceed in early 2014.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Erica Brown [mailto:Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2013 3:40 PM

To: John Supra; Soura, Christian

Subject: RFI Posted
 
John & Christian,
The RFI has been posted on SCDHHS’ website (https://www.scdhhs.gov/site-page/contract-library ) and will be 
posted on the SCBO newsletter on Thursday and Monday.  Gordi is also posting notifications on the various sites and 
the RFI will be uploaded to the SIB Lab’s website.  I would like to send out the email below before the end of the day.  
Please let me know if you have edits (this will be sent to all SIB contacts that we have met with + attendees of ICS 
events)
Thanks!
 
Good Afternoon,
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Thank you for your interest in South Carolina’s Social Impact Bond (SIB) Initiative.  The Department of Health and 
Human Services (SCDHHS) is pleased to announce the release of a Request for Information (attached).  Responses to 
this RFI will support and inform the Department’s development of the SIB program.  We appreciate your support and 
enthusiasm and encourage you to respond to the RFI by November 1, 2013. 
 
Erica Brown
SC Department of Health and Human Services
1801 Main Street
Columbia, SC 29202
Office: (803) 898-3062
Mobile: (978) 895-1217
Email: Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 


If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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